
WELCOME!

With Program Director Jamey Wolff &
Administrative Director Susan Buckler



This has been a challenging time for all of us…

We couldn’t have accomplished so much
without our wonderful parent and staff support,
flexibility, and dedication to our children.

Thank you for your help, effort, care, and
understanding!!!!!

THANK YOU!



WE KNOW YOUR TOP QUESTION
When are we opening 5 days a week to in-
person learning for our students?

We hope to start in-person learning at 5 days a
week on Monday, May 17th—sooner if it can be
done safely.

But before we discuss that…


